
YOUR HELP IS NEEDED!!

The Dillingham Volunteer Fire Department and Crash Rescue Squad is looking for members of the community 
to join their ranks.  

The COVID-19 Pandemic has strained the resources of Emergency Responders across the State of Alaska.  
The D.V.F.D. is no exception and we are looking for individuals with the following experience:

• Familiar with driving commercial equipment (i.e. School Bus, Semi Truck, Heavy equipment, etc.)

• Former Emergency Trauma Technicians (ETT) & Emergency Medical Technicians (EMT) whose licenses have
expired within the last 5 years.

If you don’t have experience but would still like to join, the DVFD will provide the necessary training to 
become a state certified ETT/EMT.

The department has both PAID and ALL VOLUNTEER positions available. 

Pleases call (907) 842-2288 for more information.


